
 

                                  

 
 
Tuesday 20th February 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day this year will take place on Thursday 7th March.  
 
As a school we will be fully supporting World Book Day as we believe that an enjoyment of reading is 
important for our children’s success at school and in their future lives. 
 
This year we will focus our World Book day celebrations around a book called ‘DEAR EARTH’ by Isabel 
Otter. The story encourages children to appreciate the wonders of the natural world, including the 
varied animals, oceans and environments, as well as what can be done to protect it.  
 
We are inviting children to come to school on this day in an animal theme.  
Some examples may include: 
An animal Onesie 
Animal Pyjamas 
A T-shirt or Jumper with a picture of an animal on it.  
An animal dress up costume 
Home clothes in the animal colour with a headband or mask 
 
Every child will be given a £1 book token. Simply take your £1 book token to your nearest bookseller or 
supermarket and swap it for a Free World Book Day Book OR use it to get £1 off ANY book of your 
choice costing £2.99 or more. You can find your nearest bookseller at 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/participating-retailers/ 
  
 
 

 
With thanks, 
Mrs Clowes  
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